
ACCELERATEKDOCUIVIENTDIS'I'RIME'I'IONSYSTEM
REGULAT~ 'INFORMATION DISTRIBUTION~STEM (RIDS)

ACCESSION NBR:9)09160016 DOC.DATE: 93/09/10 NOTARIZED: NO
FACIL:50-335 St. Lucie Plant, Unit 1, Florida Power 6 Light Co.

50-389 St. Lucie Plant, Unit 2, Florida Power a Light Co.
AUTH.NAME AUTHOR AFFILIATION

SAGER,D.A. Florida Power & Light Co.
RECIP.NAME RECIPIENT AFFILIATION

Document Control Branch (Document Control Desk)

SUBJECT: Responds to 930728 RAI response to GL 92-01 Rev 1, "Reactor
Vessel Structural Integrity per lOCFR50.54(f)."

DISTRIBUTION CODE: ZOOID COPIES RECEIVED:LTR g ENCL + SIZE:
TITLE: OR Submittal: General Distribution

DOCKET
05000335
05000389

p

NOTES:

RECIPIENT
ID CODE/NAME

PD2-2 LA
NORRIS,J

'NTERNAL:ACRS
NRR/DORS/OTSB
NRR/DRPW
NRR/DSSA/SRXB
OC/LFDCB

ETAGE 01

EXTERNAL: NRC PDR

COPIES
LTTR ENCL

RECIPIENT
ID CODE/NAME

PD2-2 PD

NRR/DE/EELB
NRR/DRCH/HICB
NRR/DSSA/SPLB
NUDOCS-ABSTRACT
OGC/HDS3

NSIC

COPIES
LTTR ENCL

1

D

p

NOTE TO ALL"RIDS" RECIPIEN'I'S:

PLEASE PIELP US TO REDUCE WASTE! CONTACT Tl IE DOCUMEN'I'ON'I'ROI. DESK,
ROOM Pl-37 (EXT. 504-20(iS) TO ELIMINATEYOUR NA." lE FROM DIS'I'lklIIU'IION
LISTS FOR DOCUMEN'I'S YOU DON'T NEED!

TOTAL NUMBER OF COPIES REQUIRED: LTTR 22 ENCL

p



/

F'l

I
'I

1

t,
,I



~ ~

P.O. Bex 128, Ft. Pierce, FL 34954-0128

September 10, 1993

L-93-232
10 CFR 50.4

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, D. C. 20555

RE: St. Lucie Units 1 and 2
Docket No. 50-335 and 50-389
Generic Letter 92-01, Revision 1
Re uest for Additional Information Schedule

On July 28, 1993, the NRC issued a request for additional
Information (RAI) on the Florida Power and Light Company (FPL)
response to Generic Letter 92-01, Revision 1, "Reactor Vessel
Structural Integrity, 10 CFR 50.54(f)." The RAI requested a
response or a'schedule within 60 days of the letter date. FPL has
reviewed the RAI and determined that a full response will not be
available within the time requested. The data requested will
require a review of fabrication records by the original equipment
manufacturer (Combustion Engineering) as background for part of the
response.

The response to the RAI is scheduled to be submitted by November
17( 1993.

Please contact us if there are any questions about this submittal.

Very truly yours,

D. A.
Vice
St. L

ger
esident
ie Plant

DAS/GRM/kw

cc: Stewart D. Ebneter, Regional Administrator, Region II, USNRC
Senior Resident Inspector, USNRC, St. Lucie Plant

DAS/PSL 8984-93
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